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Photography

In line with the NSPCC Child
Protection in Sport Unit and British
Canoeing recommendations, we
require anybody who wishes to
engage in video or zoom
photography to register with the
Competition Organiser prior to
carrying out such photography.

if you are concerned about

photography taking place please
contact the Competition

Organiser.




